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To: Dennis Newman <dsnewman2@gmail.com>
Bcc: dkbtconklin@gmail.com

Hi fellow Woodlakers,

For those of you at Woodlake now, you probably know that the hot tub has been closed for two weeks due to a leak.

This Thursday we are having it "hopefully" fixed. I'll let you know when it's ok to use it again. After being fixed it will take a day or so to
get back up to temperature and get the chemicals in balance.

I thank you for your patience.

In the meantime, the pool is fine!

All the best,

Denny 
dsnewman2@gmail.com
419-680-3496 (cell)
Woodlake Website: https://woodlakecondohoa.wixsite.com/veniceflorida
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